Division 6 January Newsletter
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to January! We are learning about the Arctic this month. In Social Studies we are reading about the lifestyle and traditions of the Inuit people. We will be reading some First Nations legends. In Science we are learning about the special adaptations that Arctic animals have which make life possible in such frigid conditions.
We will be going on a field trip on Wednesday, January 15. We will be going to the Chilliwack Cultural Centre to watch a performance of Matilda. Please fill out the attached permission slip and return it with the $8 fee as soon as possible.
I am sending home the January Scholastic book order. Please return the orders by Friday, January 17.

Mrs. J. Simon

Division 6
